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Principalôs Message 
I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge 
the participation of groups of our students in a 
number of recent out of school activities, including the 
Aerosports competition and the Geelong Music and 
Movement Festival. 
 
Our school vision is  óto be an inclusive community centred on student 
achievement, wellbeing and engagementô. Having our students 
actively involved in their local community is an important part of 
engaging them in their learning as well as preparing them for future 
leisure and career opportunities. 
 
This week I heard from a parent of a past student about his 
wonderful achievements since leaving school, look out  in future 
newsletters for a new segment profiling some of our Past Students. 
 
Anne Hume 
Principal 

August 17th 2017 

Be The Best You Can Be 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 18th August   Trivia Night 
Tuesday 22nd August  School Council meeting 
Wednesday 23rd August   Student Free Day 
Monday 6th October   Finance Meeting 
 

Our BVAC students rocking the stage at the 
 Geelong Music and Movement Festival. 
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Celebrating at BVS  
Community Engagement in Learning 
 
Geelong Music and Movement Festival 
On Tuesday and Wednesday this week the BVS MOVERS , our Oberon South group 
and BVAC students performed at the Geelong Music and Movement Festival.  
 
It was a fun filled event and our students performed their well rehearsed routines 
with high energy and style.  
 
The students were excited and a little nervous but once they got on the stage their 
confidence and creativity took over.  
 
The Oberon South Group performed a second item this year which was full of colour 
great moves and awesome singing.  
 
This is the 5th year the BVS MOVERS have participated in this wonderful Geelong 
event and each year their enthusiasm and confidence grows.  
 
BVAC students rocked the stage at Costa Hall performing 5 rock and roll numbers 
dressed in 50s gear. 
 
Congratulations to all the students and a big thank you to all the staff and  
volunteers that help make this event so successful. 
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Entertainment Book 
Last chance ï We only have 9 Books left! Buy yours today so you donôt miss out!  
 

Whole School Assembly 
This week in WSA we have Meagan coming from Aerobase to present some students 
with medals for their achievements at the Aerobase Aerobic Competition. 
 

Woolworths Earn and Learn 
Woolworth Earn and Learn has started again this year and will run until 19th 
September. 
 
We have a box at Highton Woolworths and Barrabool Hills Woolworths for you to pop 
your stickers into to support Barwon Valley School. 
 
Stickers sheets are available from school or Woolworths supermarkets. 
 
You can also hand your sheets into the office at school. 
 

School Banking 
School banking has started now and will be every Tuesday.  There is a display board 
in the foyer of the Dollarmite Saver rewards. 
 
If you have any questions please contact  Noeline for assistance. 
 

Toucan Appeal 
We have a box in the front foyer for anyone wanting to donate to the Toucan appeal. 
 
Items that can be donated are basic food items such as 
Milo, Cereal, Spreads, Tea/Coffee, toothbrushes, cling wrap/foil, Shampoo/
Conditioner. 
 

Parent Opinion Survey 2017 
If you received information about the online parent survey can you please complete 
this by 27th August. 
 

From the Batforce Newsletter 
OCEAN MIND SURF THERAPY PROGRAM  
Ocean Mind Inc (formally The Wave Project) is happy to announce we will be 
providing the same evidenced based surf therapy program this summer for young 
people in the Greater Geelong Region.  
 
Ocean Mind Inc. is a surf based therapeutic program utilising mentoring relationship 
and the ocean to build resilience, self-efficancy and confidence in young people.  
 
Young people spend 6 weeks learning to surf, forming new friendships and having fun. 
The sessions run once a week on weekends and are free for participants.  
 
To participate in the program young people must be aged 8 ï 18 years & 
experiencing/at risk of experiencing mental health issues, social isolation and/or 
disabilities.  
 
The 2017 ï 2018 season is starting in September. We will be running 4 program over 
this time with a limit of 10 young people in each.  
 
Referrals can be made on the website www.oceanmind.org.au or by contacting Ocean 
Mind team at ƛƴŦƻϪƻŎŜŀƴƳƛƴŘΦƻǊƎΦŀǳΦ  
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Stars of the Week 

The following students will be given their Award at  
Whole School Assembly this Friday at 2.30pm. 

 

Jake (JP3) - For being a calm and happy learner. 

Elena (J5) - For being a safe and happy swimmer during swimming. 

Thorsten (J2) - For great using his words. 

Alex (JOS) - For great dancing at Costa hall. 

Jacob (S11) - For trying new things. 

Jamie (S13) - For making a fantastic start at BVS in S13. 

Mia (S22) - For a great return to school. 

Ruby (S22) - For a great performance at the Movement and Music festival. 

Brock (S16) - For doing a wonderful job during his swimming lessons. 

Qkr! is here at Barwon Valley School 
The new Qkr! app is here for families of students at Barwon Valley School to order and 
pay for canteen and payment of school fees. 
 
Qkr! by MasterCard can be downloaded for free from Appleôs app store for iPhones 
(iPads should download the iPhone app) or from Google Play for Android phones and 
tablets.  
 
If you have any queries regarding Qkr, please donôt hesitate to contact  
Noeline Burney, Business and Finance Leader on 5243 1813. 


